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The project partnership consists of
three non-profit, non-governmental
organizations, i.e. the project
partners were personally involved in
the project which was also beneficial
for them. It was a unique experience
to implement new skills and
knowledge directly in the project.
Check out the project website to see
how we applied our skills!

Introduction of a
new e-learning

What have we learned
in the project?

E-learning introduction Lessons learned

In both participating countries,
i.e. Lithuania and the Czech
Republic, the events to spread
information about the new e-
learning possibilities in the
project have started. NGO
employees and self-employed
adults which could benefit from
the enhanced skills in website
development are contacted and
invited to the project
introduction.
The events  will continue till the
end of August. The first feedback
from the target group is very
interesting, we are glad to hear
the participants like the design of
the course and its accessibility.
Sometimes they find a chapter
challenging, depending on their
previous experience. Anyway,
they appreciate they can come
back in the content how many
times is needed.


